Jeff Heilman

From: Doug Littlefield <drl@littlefieldhistoricalresearch.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 12:08 PM

To: Mark A. McGinnis; Jeff Heilman

Subject: Prior document review

Mark and Jeff--

Pursuant to a request during my testimony at the hearing on March 30, 2016, I reviewed my prior files to
determine if they contained any additional accounts of boating on the Salt River. Having completed that
review, [ found no boating accounts that were not previously contained in my reports and declaration, Mr.
Fuller’s Power Point, or the State Land Department Report.

Doug Littlefield

Douglas R. Littlefield, Ph.D.

Littlefield Historical Research

6207 Snake Road

Oakland, California 94611
510-339-1017
drl@LittlefieldHistoricalResearch.com
www.LittlefieldHistoricalResearch.com




